
Dear parents and guardians, 
 
We would like to thank you for your patience. We are working hard to make sure our students 
can spend as much time at school as possible. In the next few days the student group will be 
divided so that they will be able to attend school every other day. Those parents who work in 
critical public roles can apply to the principle for their child(ren) to attend every day. Those 
roles include health services, public safety services, kindergardens, gradeshools, after school 
care and at welfare services and, because of the work they do, cannot keep their children at 
home. We will try to accomodate those needs to be best of our abilities. 
 
We ask parents and guardians not to enter the school building unless they absolutely must. 
We have schedualed specific times for each class at which times they should arrive and at 
what time school ends. Parents and guardians are asked to drop off and pick up their 
child(ren) in front of the school. Furthermore, we have specific entrances for each class where 
they are allowed to enter and exit the building in order to minimize traffic inside the school. 
We kindly ask you to thoroughly familiarize yourselves with the following plan and follow it 
at all times. 
 

Time Tuesday, March 
17th 

Wednesday, 
March 18th 

Thursday, 
March 19th 

Friday, March 
20th 

8.30-13.50 5 ára EBH 5 ára SÓL 5 ára EBH 5 ára SÓL 

 5 ára HTH 5 ára IG 5 ára HTH 5 ára IG 

     

8.40-14.00 7 ára EE 6 ára BVK 7 ára EE 6 ára BVK 

 7 ára ÞEK 6 ára SH 7 ára ÞEK 6 ára SH 

 7 ára HÞ 6 ára MH 7 ára HÞ 6 ára MH 

     

8.50-14.10 9 ára EÁK 8 ára MBD 9 ára EÁK 8 ára MBD 

 9 ára VLA 8 ára SG 9 ára VLA 8 ára SG 

 
YELLOW – 5 ára entrance 
RED – Main entrance 
GREEN – Emergency exit on the northern side of the building (gamli gangur) 
BLUE – Entrance from playground 
 
After school care will be available until 16.00 but all organized activities will be cancelled 
(choir, Lego, football, etc.). We ask that parents/guardians pick up their children as soon as 
school ends if possible. The children who will be attending after school care should be picked 
up at certain times, either at 15.00 or 16.00. Parents/guardians are free to choose which time 
they prefer. Please note that after school care is only available those days that the children 
attend school. 
 
Lunch will be served as usually, but the children should bring both fruit snacks and afternoon 
snacks. Please note that this also applies for 5 ára. 
 



If any questions should arise we ask you to contact your child‘s teacher. These circumstances 
certainly are unusual but we ask that we all help each other out to make this work as well as 
possible for everybody.  
 
With the kindest regards, 
Staff og Ísaksskóli 


